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ASX

AUSTRALIAN SECURITIES EXCHANGE

MARKET RELEASE

27 March 2009

TERRAMIN AUSTRALIA LIMITED
TRADING HALT

The securities of Terramin Australia Limited (the “Company") will be placed in pre-open
at the request of the Company, pending the release of an announcement by the
Company. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in pre-open until the
earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Tuesday, 31 March 2009 or when the
announcement is released to the market.

Security Code: TZN
Dion Silvy

Senior Adviser, Issuers (Adefaide)
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FACSIMILE MESSAGE

To . Dion 8ilvy

Company ASX
Fax Number 8216 5099
From Kevin Moriarty — Executive Chalrman
Subject Request for Trading Halt
Date 27 March 2009
No, of Pages . 1 Including this page.

This transmission may contaln privilaged or confidential information intended solely for the addrassee. If you are
not the infended racip/ent please advige the sender Inmediately end destroy all coplag of the maessage In your
possession. Contact number: +61 8 8213 1415

The Directors of Terramin Australia Limitad (Terramin) (ASX Code TZN) hereby request a trading
halt of Terramin's securities from the ASX.

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1, the Directors of Terramin provide the following

infarmation:

1. The trading halt is requested due to the Impending announcement of new strategic
partnerships and associated capital raisings.

2. The Directors of Terramin request a trading halt until an announcement regarding the new
strategic partnerships and associated capital raisings is released, or the commencement of
normal trading on Tuesday 31 March 2009, whichaver occurs earller.

3. The Directors of Terramin expect the trading halt to be ended by the announcement of the
new strategic partnerships and assoclated capital raisings.

4, The Directors of Terramin are not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be
granted.

5, There does not exist any other information necessary to Inform the market about the trading

halt,

Please do not hesitate to contact me on 8213 1415 If you have any further queries.

Yours faithfully

Tower

Kavin Morlarty
Executive Chairman



